
An Opportunity of a Life Time, and one 

that may save your Life: 

 
With so many Loss of Control ( LOC ) accidents in 

General Aviation of which 50% result in fatalities, 

we wanted to give you a chance to mediate statistic 

should you start to experience LOC.  Thus; you have 

the opportunity to climb into the simulator ( AATD ) 

in the type of aircraft you routinely fly to get the feel 

of different flight profiles that may result in LOC, ( 

Stalls on takeoff, icing, exceeding bank angle in a 

cross wind, lining up on final, etc. ) You will receive 

30 minutes in the simulator at a substantially reduced 

cost to allow you this experience.  All you need to do 

is call Advanced Aviation Training at 775-853-4541, 

360-713-8077 or 775-233-6517 to make an 

appointment for Saturday, March 24th, for your 30 

minute slot. You can have more than one slot if 

demand allows. You are welcome to come early or 

stay late as you can watch others during their 

experience.  Coffee, pastries and light sandwiches 

will be available at no charge. Don’t miss this 

opportunity!!!!!! 


